

Dear Parent/Carer,

Children in year 1 will be taking part in forest school sessions starting this week in school every Friday.

Green and Blue class will alternate each week starting with Blue class tomorrow (Friday 13<sup>th</sup> September).

Forest school is our outdoor classroom and will take place in all weather conditions. School will supply children with waterproofs however on the days your child is due to take part please ensure they have a warm coat and wellies/suitable outdoor shoes in school.

PLEASE NOTE: Children will be working outside exploring nature in wet and muddy conditions. We would advise old coats/shoes/wellies as they will get dirty while the children learn and play.

If you have any queries or would like any further information, please contact school on 0191 9330830.

Many Thanks

Mrs Burdon Assistant Head/SENCO